

NEWSLETTER

20 January 2023

WELCOME TO 2023

Upcoming Events PARENT MEETINGS 17H30 PRIMARY HALL

- Grade 3 and 4 Tuesday 24 January
- Grade 5-7 Wednesday 25 January

On Wednesday we opened school for the year and welcomed our new Grade 1 children to school for their first day of BIG school. It did not take long before they were all at their new desks and settling into the more formal routine which they will now experience.

Our new Grade R learners arrived for their first day in two batches on Wednesday and Thursday. The adjustment to their new classes is significant and for some this can be quite overwhelming which is why we do it in batches.

Overall, we have experienced a very smooth start to our year. It was good to see so many parents at our meetings for Grade R and Grade 1 and 2 last evening. We look forward to seeing all Grade 3 to 7 parents next week.

Sport Choices for Grade R to 2

Some questions were raised by parents at

the meeting last night regarding the choices for children at the Prep. After considering these questions carefully, we have decided to restart the sport choice process for this sector of our school as more clarity was required. The new choice process should be much simpler and will be due on Tuesday next week at 12h00.

The links for the new forms are GRADE R https://forms.gle/o5SkiG4ab1cuQm7K9
GRADE 1 & 2 https://forms.gle/o5SkiG4ab1cuQm7K9



Sport Grade 3 to 7

Sport for Grade 3 to 7 starts on Monday. Please sign up your child if you have not done so already.

UNIFORM ISSUES AT THE PRIMARY (Grade 3 to 7)

We are working hard on improving the way in which our uniform is worn and generates pride in our school. We allow choices within the policy, but it is important that the policy is followed. Please take not of the following:

- From the beginning of this year, The Grade 3 to 7 learners will be returning to changing at school for Physical Education and sport.
- The deadline for having plain black shoes is Monday. Shoes can be leather school shoes or sneakers as long as they are plain black with no other colour logo or sole etc.
- Some learners are wearing rain jackets to school. They may not wear these indoors and they are not appropriate for summer.

TUCK SHOP

Tuck shop will be staring on Monday 30th January at the Primary Campus. Lunchworks will again be providing our lunches after doing so with so much success last year. You will receive notification early next week advising on how to order and pay for your child's lunches as well as options to choose from.

TAX DEDUCTABLE DONATIONS

We are very grateful to have benefited from some donations recently which enable us to purchase extras for the children which go beyond our budget. A Section 18a tax form will be issued with all cash donations. For more information please contact our finance department.

HAVE A GOOD YEAR!

We hope that this is going to be a great year for everyone who belongs to the Camps Bay Family.

Thank you for your support.